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 August 6, 2018 
 
 Timothy R. Carroll 
 Board of Selectmen 
 508-645-2100 x 2101 
 Via Email: execsec@chilmarkma.gov 
  
 Hello, 
 I am working on a three-minute film for Volvo Sweden.  We will be filming  

lifestyle shots of the car and a couple who are touring Massachusetts.  We 
will be filming approximately 5 – 6 days starting the 7th or 8th of  
September starting first in Boston, then coming to the Cape & Vineyard. The 
director and clients are interested in doing some lifestyle and around 
Menemsha Basin and Creek.   

  
This would consist of us parking the car somewhere close to the water, and 
having the talent near the car or possibly talent looking at the water with the 
car in the background. We will be there probably 2 – 3 hours all told.  I do not 
have a schedule yet, but it looks like it would be sometime between 9/10 – 
9/13 (Monday – Thursday). We will be about 12 - 15 in crew, clients and 
talent.  We will be using small LED lights with battery packs and will stay out 
of the way of tourists & business deliveries. 

 
Please let me know if there are any permit fees, or if you would recommend 
a police detail or anything else.  The production company carries full liability 
insurance and will add the Town of Chilmark as an additional insured.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, you may reach me via email or cell phone 
(both below). 

 
 Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
 Best, 
 Karen Stark 
 Location Manager 
 Right Coast Locations + Futuristic Films 
 617 834 7542 
 Karenstark54@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 


